
Top DEP Stories 

 
Central Penn Business Journal: DEP levies penalties against York County power plant 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20160413/CPBJ01/160419941/dep-levies-penalties-against-york-
county-power-plant 
 
 
Air 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Environmental groups sue EPA over weak aircraft emissions limits 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10296595-74/aircraft-emissions-epa  
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Buyers sought for Westmoreland County Land Bank sites 
http://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/10276634-74/bank-property-properties  
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Ortho to stop using chemicals linked to bee declines 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10296629-74/neonics-ortho-bees  
 
Johnstown Tribune Democrat: Editorial-Beautify region by participating in Pick It Up Pa. Days 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/beautify-region-by-participating-in-pick-it-up-pa-
days/article_62cb546f-ea4a-511f-bff6-3a34e54feb35.html    
 
Chester County Press: Conservancy gets $150,000 grant for nature preserve 
http://www.chestercounty.com/2016/04/12/107740/conservancy-gets-150-000-grant-for-
nature-preserve 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Changing face of Speedwell Forge Lake drawing uncommon bird visitors 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/changing-face-of-speedwell-forge-lake-drawing-
uncommon-bird-visitors/article_7b095322-001e-11e6-be4c-a754b515395c.html 
 
York Daily Record: Lancaster hikes: Go for the creek, stay for the flowers 
http://www.ydr.com/story/life/2016/04/13/lancaster-hikes-go-creek-stay-flowers/82527248/ 
 
Reading Eagle: A new documentary aims to lead gardeners in a new, natural direction 
http://www.readingeagle.com/berks-country/article/a-new-documentary-aims-to-lead-
gardeners-in-a-new-natural-direction#sthash.pca5uYO4.dpuf 
 
Reading Eagle: $25 tickets to property owners in Mount Penn with tall weeds and grass 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/25-tickets-to-property-owners-in-mount-penn-
with-tall-weeds-and-grass#sthash.d4uldaBk.dpuf 
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Greenville Record Argus: Mercer Co. Conservation District hosts Envirothon training day at 
Munnell Run Farm 
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2016-04-
13/Community/Mercer_Co_Conservation_District_hosts_Envirothon_t.html 
 
Greenville Record Argus: Garden-care giant to drop chemicals linked to bee declines 
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2016-04-
13/News/Gardencare_giant_to_drop_chemicals_linked_to_bee_d.html 
 
Butler Eagle: County watershed group wins award 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20160412/NEWS01/704129891 
 
 
Energy 
 
WESA-FM: First Energy Looks To High Schoolers For Waste & Efficiency Ideas 
http://wesa.fm/post/first-energy-looks-high-schoolers-waste-efficiency-ideas  
 
Centre Daily Times: Hanger committed to clean energy 
http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/article71499307.html 
 
Wayne Independent: SEEDS recognized for award 
http://www.wayneindependent.com/article/20160412/NEWS/160419956  
 
Reading Eagle: $150 million upgrades project planned by UGI in Reading and Berks County 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/150-million-upgrades-project-planned-by-ugi-in-
reading-and-berks-county#sthash.NgflfLP9.dpuf 
 
Reading Eagle: Pottstown council rejects switch to LED traffic, streetlights 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/pottstown-council-rejects-switch-to-led-traffic-
streetlights#sthash.j19sSYIm.dpuf 
 
Erie Times-News: Proposed Erie chemical plants get zoning OK 
http://www.goerie.com/proposed-erie-chemical-plants-get-zoning-ok 
 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Sharon Herald: Judge says former operator must pay for Trinity site cleanup 
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/business/judge-says-former-operator-must-pay-for-
trinity-site-cleanup/article_4eded3e9-246c-58c4-8ba5-c1427ef0c6c5.html 
 
Erie Times-News: Erie judge: Repair industrial eyesore or face jail 
http://www.goerie.com/erie-judge-repair-industrial-eyesore-or-face-jail 

http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2016-04-13/Community/Mercer_Co_Conservation_District_hosts_Envirothon_t.html
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2016-04-13/Community/Mercer_Co_Conservation_District_hosts_Envirothon_t.html
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2016-04-13/News/Gardencare_giant_to_drop_chemicals_linked_to_bee_d.html
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2016-04-13/News/Gardencare_giant_to_drop_chemicals_linked_to_bee_d.html
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20160412/NEWS01/704129891
http://wesa.fm/post/first-energy-looks-high-schoolers-waste-efficiency-ideas
http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/article71499307.html
http://www.wayneindependent.com/article/20160412/NEWS/160419956
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/150-million-upgrades-project-planned-by-ugi-in-reading-and-berks-county#sthash.NgflfLP9.dpuf
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/150-million-upgrades-project-planned-by-ugi-in-reading-and-berks-county#sthash.NgflfLP9.dpuf
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/pottstown-council-rejects-switch-to-led-traffic-streetlights#sthash.j19sSYIm.dpuf
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/pottstown-council-rejects-switch-to-led-traffic-streetlights#sthash.j19sSYIm.dpuf
http://www.goerie.com/proposed-erie-chemical-plants-get-zoning-ok
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/business/judge-says-former-operator-must-pay-for-trinity-site-cleanup/article_4eded3e9-246c-58c4-8ba5-c1427ef0c6c5.html
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/business/judge-says-former-operator-must-pay-for-trinity-site-cleanup/article_4eded3e9-246c-58c4-8ba5-c1427ef0c6c5.html
http://www.goerie.com/erie-judge-repair-industrial-eyesore-or-face-jail


 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
StateImpact PA: House and Senate panels reject oil and gas regulations 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/04/12/house-and-senate-panels-reject-oil-and-
gas-regulations/#more-39224 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Energy committees urge "no" vote on new Pa. drilling rules 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/04/12/Energy-
committees-urge-no-vote-on-new-Pa-drilling-rules-1/stories/201604120184  
 
Harrisburg Patriot-News: Pa. oil and gas regulations rejected by House and Senate committees 
http://www.pennlive.com/politics/index.ssf/2016/04/pa_oil_and_gas_regulations_rej.html  
 
Warren Times Observer: Rough few weeks for DEP’s EQB 
http://www.timesobserver.com/page/content.detail/id/614173.html  
 
Oil City Derrick: Pipeline Project Spurs Water Runoff Concerns 
http://www.thederrick.com/marcellus_shale/pipeline-project-spurs-water-runoff-
concerns/article_d01ecdb6-00c2-11e6-9163-6374cab3e67e.html 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania at low risk for earthquakes and state hopes to keep it 
that way 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/04/12/Taking-
on-shaking/stories/201604120006  
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Roundup: Consol, Noble sued over gas royalty deductions 
http://triblive.com/business/businessbriefs/10289798-74/company-workers-authority  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Rice Energy to buy gas assets from bankrupt miner Alpha for $200M 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/04/12/Rice-to-buy-gas-
assets-from-bankrupt-miner-Alpha/stories/201604120190  
 
Delaware County Times: Toomey’s refinery ad gets mixed reviews 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20160412/toomeys-refinery-ad-gets-mixed-reviews 
 
StateImpact PA: Bernie Sanders releases anti-fracking ad 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/04/12/bernie-sanders-releases-anti-fracking-
ad/ 
 
 
Vector Management 
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Waynesboro Record Herald: How to protect yourself from mosquitos 
http://www.therecordherald.com/article/20160412/NEWS/160419961  
 
ABC27: CDC: Zika virus ‘scarier than we initially thought’ 
http://abc27.com/2016/04/12/cdc-zika-virus-scarier-than-we-initially-thought/ 
 
 
Waste 
 
Allentown Morning Call: Bat habitat among concerns Lower Saucon to raise at DEP landfill 
hearing 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/sauconvalley/mc-lower-saucon-0406-20160406-story.html 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: South Main Street reopened after oil spill 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20160412/south_main_street_reopened_after_oil_spill  
 
Washington Observer Reporter: Waynesburg plans ‘Trash Bash’ spring cleanup 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20160412/waynesburg_plans_x2018trash_bashx2019_spring_cleanup  
 
Penn State Daily Collegian: 2015 North American Manure Expo granted Governor’s Award for 
Environmental Excellence 
http://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/campus/article_d75dd3da-00f2-11e6-8ecf-
63060f0ab919.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: New 50-cent recycling fee irks Sunbury man 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/new--cent-recycling-fee-irks-sunbury-man/article_1410ca9a-
0106-11e6-a954-87113a279966.html  
 
 
Water 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: DEP levies penalties against York County power plant 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20160413/CPBJ01/160419941/dep-levies-penalties-against-york-
county-power-plant 
 
Harrisburg Patriot-News: York County power plant penalized $25,000 for fish kill 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2016/04/post_29.html#incart_river_home 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Owners of Brunner Island power plant fined for January fish kill 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/owners-of-brunner-island-power-plant-fined-for-
january-fish/article_6a6d22e0-00d3-11e6-aa61-f748ebd392b4.html 
 
York Dispatch: Brunner Island fined for January incident 
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http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2016/04/12/brunner-island-fined-january-
incident/82949582/ 
 
Hanover Evening Sun: Susquehanna River fish-kill brings $26K fine 
http://www.eveningsun.com/story/news/2016/04/12/susquehanna-river-fish-kill-brings-26k-
fine/82946130/ 
 
WITF: Susquehanna River fish-kill brings $26K fine 
http://www.witf.org/news/2016/04/susquehanna-river-fish-kill-brings-26k-fine.php 
 
DuBois Courier Express: Conservation District seeking Chesapeake Bay specialist 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/environment/conservation-district-seeking-
chesapeake-bay-specialist/article_1ed83bfe-9b37-5874-9b44-acd9e25ed5ac.html 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Lead found in some Bucks County schools, hospital drinking water 
http://www.theintell.com/news/local/lead-found-in-some-bucks-county-schools-hospital-
drinking-water/article_b1a3cf5f-b4e4-58f2-9158-18948a00a79d.html  
 
USA Today: Audit: EPA lax in guarding drinking water from energy waste 
http://www.usatoday.com/story/news/2016/04/12/report-epa-lax-protecting-drinking-water-
energy-waste/82931146/ 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: Handoff in the works? 
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/657554/Handoff-in-the-works-
.html?nav=5011 
 
Sharon Herald: Work to begin on break in large sewer line 
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/local_news/work-to-begin-on-break-in-large-sewer-
line/article_c0efe905-3317-548e-910e-b216986a29fd.html 
 
Greenville Record Argus: Council should tell its plans for storm water system under proposed 
fee 
http://www.recordargusnews.com/news/2016-04-
12/Commentary/Council_should_tell_its_plans_for_storm_water_syst.html 
 
Clearfield Progress: MVJSA members discuss tap fee study 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/mvjsa-members-discuss-tap-fee-
study/article_31296b25-2f8d-5813-bf9f-3bb82b66b856.html 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: Loyalsock Creek conservation plan topic of 3 open houses 
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/657531/Loyalsock-Creek-conservation--
plan-topic-of-3-open-houses.html?nav=5011 
 
Wilkes-Barre Times Leader: Susquehanna River back on watchdog group’s endangered list 
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http://timesleader.com/news/local/530687/susquehanna-river-back-on-watchdog-groups-
endangered-list 
 
Wilkes-Barre Times Leader: Two culvert replacement projects planned for Chase Road in 
Jackson Township 
http://timesleader.com/news/530637/two-culvert-replacement-projects-planned-for-chase-
road-in-jackson-township 
 
Hazleton Standard Speaker: In Schuylkill County, handful of water systems exceeded ‘action 
level’ 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/in-schuylkill-county-handful-of-water-systems-exceeded-
action-level-1.2029608 
 
Scranton Times-Tribune: Dunmore council may allocate sewer money to stormwater projects 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/dunmore-council-may-allocate-sewer-money-to-
stormwater-projects-1.2029751 
 
ABC Philadelphia: 3 Additional Cases Reported in Flint-Area Legionnaires' Outbreak 
http://6abc.com/news/3-additional-cases-reported-in-flint-area-legionnaires-outbreak-
/1288397/ 
 
Gettysburg Times: Sewer ordinance slated for adoption in Hamiltonban 
http://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article_fe0ef7c2-c7a0-56e7-8a63-
3968b328a3c8.html 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Palmyra sinkholes will not be repaired with FEMA grant money 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2016/04/12/palmyra-sinkholes-not-repaired-fema-
grant-money/82945476/ 
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